
I am writing in support of a quick vote on House Bill 2927.  I support the National Popular Vote 
concept.  Our electoral college as it is now set up, frequently depends far too heavily on just a few 
"swing" states.  The will of the people should be based on all of the people, not just those in certain 
states. 
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